
One of the roles of the Board is to oversee the department so that it remains accountable to its mission, 

which includes delivering services to some of Dane County’s most vulnerable residents. As we have 

evaluated the 2018 proposed budget it has become clear that prolonged vacancies are having an impact 

on the department’s ability to advance their strategic priorities and fulfill their community goals. 


